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Heller Statement on Omnibus Vote
 
Washington, D.C.  – U.S. Senator Dean Heller (R-NV) released the below statement after voting against the omnibus spending bill in the U.S. Senate: 

“I could not in good faith support the omnibus because Congress once again didn’t do its job and instead continues to kick the can down the road. By failing to pass a budget and related appropriations bills on time each year, Congress lacks a long-term strategy. That’s why I filed my No Budget, No Pay bill as an amendment to the omnibus because at the very least – Nevadans expect Congress to make tough but responsible spending choices and live within a budget, just like their families are forced to do each year. Washington can learn from Nevada’s ability to pass a balanced budget every two years given that it’s been over 15 years since Congress approved spending bills on time. Congress must do its job or it shouldn’t get paid.”

Yesterday, Heller filed his No Budget No Pay Act as an amendment to the omnibus spending bill. The No Budget, No Pay Act requires Members of Congress to pass a budget and related appropriations bills on time each year in order to receive pay.
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